THE PACIFIC TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAPH COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE MANAGER
san Diego, Californisg
Peb. 13, 1983

iir. Hugo Klauber
402 larket
San Diego, California

Dear Hugo:

Replying to your letter of Kebruary 1lZth,

I would state thut a few days ago, lir.
Faulconer of the Parkx Board called on me and at
tnat time we decided upon an arrangement satisiac-
tory to the Telephone Conpany and one which ir,
Faulconer thought would be passed upon by the proper
City authorities, to tuke care oi the counstruction
expense in connection with instulling a telephone
at the Torrey Pines Lodge, & portion oi the expense
to be paid by the City or Park Board and to ve
paid on monthly installments,

I have proceeded along this line and upon
securing & definite approvual of our Company und
that of the City, I will arrange to begin work on
this installation &t an early date,

Yours very truly,
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